

## WORLD ASSOCIATION OF KICKBOXING ORGANIZATIONS

MR. JASON LIM WAKO SINGAPORE PRESIDENT

THEIR ADDRESS

Monza, 27th January 2011

RE: WAKO REPRESENTATION

Dear Mr. Lim,

Following your application, I am pleased of informing you that during the recent Wako Board meeting held in Loutraki (Greece) on last 12<sup>th</sup> January, we have unanimously voted to grant you and your organization the official representation of WAKO in SINGAPORE.

We will also send you soon all our official documentation, brochure and information in order to allow you to apply officially for the recognition of our sport KICKBOXING to be recognized by your Singapore Sport Authorities.

Logically we are at your disposal for further any issue.

Congratulating with you for your new position in our organization and looking forward to hearing from you, best regards.

Ennio Falsoni



